
FM1314 to the south is a component of the H-GAC Greater Houston Freight System. This system 

should be continued to the north along FM 1314 to correspond with the widening of this facility 

(by TxDOT) from SH 242 to SH 105.  The extension and widening proposed by the City of Conroe 

further elongates this freight corridor via a connection to the Conroe Industrial Park as well as 

the Conroe airport.  

 


